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Community Visioning 
The Town Council and Planning Commission have 
been quite busy over the last year addressing a 
number of development applications as our 
community continues to see new growth. As 
summer approaches, we want to reach out to all 
residents and property owners to get their input 
regarding various planning, development and fiscal 
issues.  
 
We have prepared a short Community Survey that 
was sent to each resident and lot owner’s email 
address we have on file. The survey will be 
available for 
everyone from June 
4th through June 
14th. If you or 
someone you know 
who resides within 
the community did 
not receive the 
survey, please email 
our Town Clerk, Alicia Fairbourne, at 
afairbourne@hideoututah.gov. 
 
In July, the Town will launch a series of 30-minute 
“Lunch and Learns” (noon Zoom presentations) 
and similar evening events to update residents and 
property owners to receive their feedback on 
current planning issues.  
 
Watch for specific dates, times and Zoom links in 
the next Town Newsletter. We hope you will join us 
and spread the word about these opportunities to 
hear about current and future planning issues that 
could affect your neighborhood and will surely 
affect the Town of Hideout. 

 

Noxious Weed Reminder 

Now that spring is here and summer is on it’s way, 

which seems to be a short period of time in the 

mountains, it’s time to get on top of checking for 

noxious weeds on your property. Please be aware 

that you can report the condition of your property 

or send a receipt from your treatment company by 

June 20th.  

 

Email Carol at carol@hideoututah.gov, or Kathleen 

at khopkins@hideoututah.gov. 

The Jordanelle from Overlook Village 

 

Dog Waste 

Bin Alert 

In the April Newsletter we 

announced the installation 

of Dog Waste bins in 

Hideout. We also 

cautioned dog owners that 

the bins are for dog waste 

only.  

 

Because residents are 

using the bins for disposal 

of garbage as well, the 

Town will not be able to 

continue the dog waste 

service unless residents 

cease using them for 

garbage.  

 

Please, use bins for dog 

waste only. 

 

Hideout Welcomes New 

Staff Member Keri Wilson 

Hideout is happy to 

welcome its new Finance 

Manger, Keri Wilson. Keri 

is from Northridge, 

California and attended 

Utah Valley University. 

She has been an 

accountant for an IT 

consulting firm and is 

looking forward to this new 

responsibility with Hideout.  

 

Keri has four very active, 

athletic kids and enjoys 

skiing, swimming and 

running in her spare time.  

 
Hideout Summer Concert 
Series is back! 
Friday, June 24th at 
6:00pm. Join neighbors 
and friends for an evening 
of music—Muddpuddle, 
the Band—and great food 
by Yoli’s Taco truck and 
Lucky One’s truck serving 
locally made desserts. 
Details coming! 

Special Notice: 
 
Please see the Hideout Annual 
Noxious Weed letter to all Hideout 
property owners attached to this 
email! 


